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Ref: Transition Year International Tour 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The school is hoping to organise a Transition Year International Tour to visit a European city. 

These international tours are a wonderful educational experience for our students.  The tour 

will be for 2 nights/3 days during the final term of the 2023 2024 school year. Excursions and 

activities include: 

✓ Dublin/European city return on scheduled airline services 

✓ One small item of hand luggage per person (40x20x25cm) 

✓ One item of luggage per person (10kg) 

✓ 2 nights B&B hotel accommodation 

✓ 2 evening meals served at the hotel 

✓ Use of coaches for duration of trip 

✓ Guided sightseeing tour of city 

✓ Visit to specific tourist attractions in the locality 

✓ Boat Trip/ River Cruise 

✓ Entrance to Theme Park 

✓ Fully comprehensive insurance cover 

✓ Emergency number while abroad 

A full itinerary will be provided once the destination has been finalised. 

 

The cost is approx. €600 - €645 per student which can be paid in instalments directly to the chosen 

tour provider, The School Tour Company.  Further information on the cost of the tour and deposits 

will follow in due course. 

 

The tour is open to the 2023 2024 Transition Year students with 60 places available.  

Access to International Tours in Beaufort College is based on the student having met the 

school’s expectations, discipline record and contribution to school life. An offer of a place 

is only secured when the deposit instalments are paid in full.  
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Should you wish to allow your student travel on this tour, please scan the QR code below to 

complete the expression of interest form. Deadline for completion of the form is 4pm 

Wednesday 31st May 2023.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mr. Ken Flynn 

Principal 

 

 

Expression of Interest Form 

Click on the QR Code below to be brought to the Expression of Interest Form. 
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